
 

 

 

 
February 4, 2025 
 
 
 
Welcome to February! Please take a moment to read the following announcements and reminders: 
 

• We join our nation in celebrating Black History Month throughout February! Grand is 
appreciative of our special readers and speakers who are sharing their time with us. 
 

• Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled throughout next week. Designated late 
days for Grand are Monday, February 10 and Tuesday, February 11. Please see the 
information from your child’s teacher about specific times. We are eager to see all of 
you as we aim for 100% parent/student participation! 
 

• The Book Fair begins Friday, February 7 and continues through Thursday, 
February 13! It is open throughout the school day and will be open late during 
Parent/Teacher Conference evenings (Monday, February 10 and Tuesday, 
February 11). You will find the Book Fair and Mrs. Edwards, our Librarian, in the 
cafeteria. Please see Grand’s Facebook page for more information about payment 
options, e-wallets, or volunteering.  
 

• On the morning of Tuesday, February 11, Grand PTO plans to sell Valentine-themed 
items to students. All items will range from $1 - $3.  
 

• Valentine’s Day parties will be during the afternoon of Thursday, February 13. Please 
look for information from your child’s teacher about classroom celebrations. 
 

• Please be aware of Chickasha’s district policy regarding Valentine’s Day deliveries: 
o No deliveries can be accepted after 1pm on Thursday, February 13. 
o No balloons allowed. 
o No items (including stuffed animals) over 18 inches allowed. 

 

• We will be OUT of SCHOOL on Friday, February 14 due to parent conferences being 
scheduled earlier in the week. Enjoy the mini-break and we will look forward to 
seeing everyone on the following Monday! 
 

 
Kathy Wenzel 
Grand Avenue School, Principal 


